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Public Invited to Fire Department Push-In Ceremony  

New Braunfels, TX - The public is invited to help the New Braunfels Fire Department celebrate the arrival of its 

newest fire engine, a Pierce PUC Rescue Pumper, at Fire Station #5 on Saturday, May 18th from 10:00 a.m. to 

12:00 noon.  The station is located at 1250 W. County Line Road and parking is available in the adjacent Memorial 

Elementary School parking lot. 

 The event will begin with a traditional wet-down of the new engine, after which firefighters and the public 

will use ceremonial, souvenir  hand-towels to dry the apparatus before “pushing” it into the fire station.   

 After the ceremony, the public is encouraged to tour the station, visit with the firefighters, and enjoy 

refreshments. 
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